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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE / JULY 24, 2025

SAN FRANCISCO SYMPHONY CELEBRATES BASSIST CHRIS
GILBERT, WHO RETIRES IN SUMMER 2025

SAN FRANCISCO, CA—The San Francisco Symphony congratulates bassist Chris Gilbert, who
retires this summer at the end of the 2024-25 season after 47 years of service. His final concert
as a member of the Orchestra will take place August 3.

A native of St. Louis, bassist Chris Gilbert studied with Henry Loew at the University of
Southern Illinois for two years and at the St. Louis Conservatory for a year. He was a substitute
musician with the San Francisco Symphony in the 1978-79 season before joining the Orchestra
as a permanent member in December 1979, under Edo de Waart.
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The San Francisco Symphony receives support from 10,000 individual donors and 160 partner institutions.
San Francisco Arts Commission is Lead Municipal Partner of the San Francisco Symphony.
Chevron is the Centennial Partner of the San Francisco Symphony.

Grants for the Arts is a Season Partner of the San Francisco Symphony.

The San Francisco Symphony’s Official Radio Partner is KDFC, The Bay Area’s Radio Home for Classical Music
and the Arts.
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